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NOTICE TO LESSEES AND OPERATORS OF FEDERAL OIL, GAS, AND SULPHUR 
LEASES ON THE OUTER CONTINENTAL SHELF 

 
Crane Safety Workshop 

 
The Minerals Management Service has changed the date and location of the 1-day workshop on 
crane safety due to the large number of participants that registered for the workshop.  The new 
date is Tuesday, March 28, 2000.  The location has been moved to the Holiday Inn Holidome 
in Lafayette, Louisiana.  The address and phone number of the Holiday Inn are: 
 

2032 N.E. Evangeline Thruway, Lafayette, LA 70501 
Phone 800-942-4868 

 
MMS apologizes for any inconvenience these changes have caused, but we believe that all 
parties will benefit from the larger participation at the workshop. 
 
We welcome and encourage your participation in this workshop.  All interested parties are 
invited. To register or if you have any questions, please contact J. Phil Wilbourn with the 
Offshore Technology Research Center ((931) 526-8089 or pwilbourn@citlink.net) or William 
Hauser with MMS ((703) 787-1613 or william.hauser@mms.gov). 
  
Workshop Details: 
Where:   Holiday Inn Holidome, 2032 NE Evangeline Thruway, (800) 942-4868 

Lafayette, Louisiana 70507 
 

Date/Time: Tuesday March 28, 2000 -- Registration at 8:00am -- Workshop begins at 
9:00am 

 
Cost:   No cost (Lunch is not included, but is available onsite) 
 
Who should attend: Safety managers and personnel that manufacture, operate, maintain, 

inspect, or work around offshore cranes 
 
Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995 (PRA) Statement:  This NTL does not refer to or impose  
any information collection subject to the PRA. 
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